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      March 8, 2021 
 

 
 

Facebook:  @ChicoUSD.PArkview 

Twitter: @ParkviewStem 

 

 

Spring Recess 

March 15th – 19th  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Restaurant Takeover! 
 
Date: March 10th 
Time: 4:00 – 8:00PM 
See attached flyer for more information  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mark your calendars! Join the 
PTO for an online meeting this 
Wednesday 3/10 at 6 pm to discuss 
upcoming events and opportunities to 
support our school and students.  

Join our Zoom Meeting: 

https://chicousd.zoom.us/j/9073400251 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s that time of year….Time to read the California Young 

Reader Nominees and vote for your favorite story.  Normally 

I read the stories to the kids during library time but this year 

we are going virtual.  The kids love this every year and often 

ask when we are going to do it. Please share this with your 

child. Voting closes March 26. 2021. 

 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1mv5WeoPzBca0ZwG8X
40BSEa5jVEeoeMJZ-0rdhMOtjU/edit?usp=sharing 
 

You can also access it from the Parkview virtual library. 

 

      Yearbook Pictures 
 

If your student did not get a  

school picture taken with Lifetouch  

and would like their photo to be on their 

class page of the yearbook, please send a 

similar photo of your child to 

lphillips@chicousd.org before 3/26.  Photos 

need to be jpg or png.  You will receive a 

return email confirming we have received 

your photo.  

 

Please see page 2 of our Spotlight for more news! 

http://parkview.chicousd.org/
https://chicousd.zoom.us/j/9073400251
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1mv5WeoPzBca0ZwG8X40BSEa5jVEeoeMJZ-0rdhMOtjU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1mv5WeoPzBca0ZwG8X40BSEa5jVEeoeMJZ-0rdhMOtjU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:lphillips@chicousd.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Virtue of the Month 

Patience 

 
Waiting until later for what you want now. 

     How YOU can show patience: 

 Complete a large jigsaw puzzle with family or 

friends. 

 Be the last one served for dinner. 

 Choose to be the last in line. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Check out this month’s edition here:  
https://www.smore.com/3564p 
 
The Butte County Public Health Department will be 
providing a drive-thru dental screening at no cost to 
you on 3/24/2021. This brief screening does not replace 
routine thorough checkups with your family dentist, but 
a screening can detect existing problems which may 
need treatment sooner rather than later.  Additionally, 
students who receive a free dental screening are also 
eligible to have fluoride varnish applied at the same 
time at no cost to you. Teachers sent home permission 
slips for students to be screened last week. Permission 
slips should be signed and returned to teachers by 3/9. 
The screening will take place during your student's 
class time, but if your student is online they can also 
participate in our drive thru screening between 10-1 on 
3/24, and have their teeth checked out.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Did you know that you are able to use the lending library at 
the Gateway Science Museum to check out activity-based 
science kits and bring STEM into your home?  Click here for 
more information:  Lending Library  
 

Going the Distance 2021 
 

PTO is helping our Parkview 
students get moving in March!  
Students complete and submit 
their mileage trackers for the 
following prizes: 
5K:  Yellow bracelet 
10K: Blue bracelet 
½ Marathon:  Green bracelet 
Full Marathon:  Glow in the dark 
bracelet. 
 

Trackers are collected every 
Friday in March and the bracelets 
are delivered on Mondays. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information and trackers attached. 

BLAST Program 
 

The BLAST Registration Link is on our 

CUSD Webpage (the BLAST page).  Click 

the link below to register for the program if 

your student is:  

 A returning BLAST child 

 An incoming 1st grader of a returning 

BLAST sibling 

 On the current 2020-2021 BLAST 

Waiting List 

 Brand new to BLAST and want to 

get into it for next year 

 

http://bit.ly/CusdBLAST 
 

https://www.smore.com/3564p
https://www.csuchico.edu/gateway/education/for-teachers/lending-library-home.shtml
http://bit.ly/CusdBLAST

